
(727) 515-0511

Handyman Services

Veteran &
Senior 

Discounts!

Home Projects & Installations

Toll Free: 1-(800) 429-5015

Boss ELECTRIC

Lic. EC13005634
Bonded & Insured

MOBILE
HOMES

Senior & Military DISCOUNTS

EMERGENCY
SERVICE AVAILABLE

791-1308
FREE ESTIMATES

www.bosselectriccorp.com

We Specialize in

21
14

 

10% OFF
with this ad*

LABOR
*DISCOUNT DOES NOT APPLY TO ESTIMATED WORKONLY SERVICE CALLS, CAN’T BE COMBINED

• Family Owned & Operated
• Surge Protection
• Ceiling Fan Wiring
• Panel Upgrade & Repair
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Father’s Day First Day of Summer

Horse Shoes 1 PM - see 
article Pool Hall - 6PM 
- see article Due Date 
for JUNE “Hi-Lites”

COFFEE HOUR - 9:00 
AM
Cribbage 7PM - see 
article Hand & Foot 
7PM - see article

Pool Hall - 6PM - see 
article
Right-Left-Center 
7 PM - WW ll - see 
article
Euchre 7PM - see 
article

Men’s Poker 7 PM - see 
article

Golf - 8AM - see article
Pot Luck/“Gathering on 
the Patio”- Clubhouse 
5PM- see article - NOW 
SCHEDULED 1st & 3rd 
FRIDAYS ONLY)
PASS THE ACE - 7 PM - 
see article

Horse Shoes 1 PM - see 
article Pool Hall - 6PM 
- see article

Cribbage 7PM - see 
article Hand & Foot 
7PM - see article

Pool Hall - 6PM - see 
article
Right-Left-Center 
7 PM - WW ll - see 
article
Euchre 7PM - see 
article

Men’s Poker 7 PM - see 
article

Golf - 8AM - see article
JULY “Hi-Lites” Maga-
zine sent at midnight
PASS THE ACE - 7 PM - 
see article

Horse Shoes 1 PM - see 
article Pool Hall - 6PM 
- see article

Coffee Hour - 9:00 AM 
Cribbage 7PM- see 
article Hand & Foot 
7PM - see article

Pool Hall - 6PM - see 
article
Right-Left-Center 
7 PM - WW ll - see 
article
Euchre 7PM - see 
article

Men’s Poker 7 PM - see 
article

Golf - 8AM - see article
Pot Luck/“Gathering on 
the Patio”- Clubhouse 
5PM- see article -NOW 
SCHEDULED 1st & 3rd 
FRIDAYS ONLY)
PASS THE ACE - 7 PM - 
see article

Horse Shoes 1 PM - see 
article Pool Hall - 6PM 
- see article

Book Club - noon - see 
article 
Cribbage 7PM- see 
article
Hand & Foot 7PM - see 
article

Pool Hall - 6PM - see 
article
Right-Left-Center 
7 PM - WW ll - see 
article
Euchre 7PM - see 
article

Men’s Poker 7 PM - see 
article

Golf - 8AM - see article
PASS THE ACE - 7 
PM - see article
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http://bosselectriccorp.com/

